
 



ST. MARY’S DUMONT  

Saturday June 1 - Vigil 
 St. Justin 
 5:30PM Gerard Reilly 
 

Sunday  June 2 - The Most Holy Body and  
   Blood of Christ 
 7:45AM Parishioners of St. Mary’s 
 10:00AM Vincent and Amelia Amalfitano 
 12 Noon Noreen Considine 
 

Monday  June 3 - St. Charles Lwanga 
 8:45AM Louis and Adelaide del Fava 
 

Tuesday  June 4 - Weekday 
 8:45AM Leonardo Santos 
 

Wednesday June 5 - St. Boniface 
 8:45AM George Ramm 
 

Thursday  June 6 - Weekday 
  St. Norbert 
 8:45AM John Boland 
 

Friday  June 7 - The Most Sacred Heart of  
   Jesus 
 8:45AM Michael McCabe 
 

Saturday  June 8 - The Immaculate Heart of the 
   Blessed Virgin Mary 
 8:30AM Winifred Perley 
 5:30PM Ester and Jose Lara 
 

Sunday  June 9 - Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:45AM Denis E. Amiaga 
 10:00AM Parishioners of St. Mary’s 
 12 Noon Bartolomeo Oddo 
 

In Loving Memory 
The Bread and Wine offered at this week’s 
Masses are given in memory of Edward Lane 
requested by his family. 
 
The Sanctuary Lamp will burn in praise of God 
and in memory of Mary and Anthony Scrimizzi 
requested by their daughter. 

 
We ask your prayers for our recently deceased Louis 
Buonocore, Barbara Migliaccio, Mary May, and Gerard 
Vido. 
 

The following offerings for 2013 are still available: 
 

Bread & Wine - Aug. 25; Oct. 13; Nov. 3, & 24. 
Sanctuary Lamp - Nov. 17. 

Sunday – June 2 
12:00PM Deacon Luis Mass of Thanksgiving UC 
 Social to follow, reservation required SFC 
6:30PM J Walk Last Regular Meeting YR 
1:00PM-3:00PM White Elephant Drop Off SH 
J Walk Fundraising after the Masses  
Pre-Sale Carnival Rides Tickets after the Masses  
 

Monday – June 3 
After 8:45AM Mass Rosary LC 
7:30PM Social Justice Meeting FDVRm 
 

Tuesday – June 4 
After 8:45AM Mass Rosary LC 
7:00PM-10:00PM Adult Choir Library 
 

Wednesday - June 5 
After 8:45AM Mass Rosary LC 
7:00PM OLPH Novena LC 
Carnival 
 

Thursday – June 6 
After 8:45AM Mass Rosary LC 
Carnival 
 

Friday – June 7 
After 8:45AM Mass Rosary LC 
7:30PM Rosary for Peace LC 
Carnival 
Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 

Saturday – June 8 
After 8:30AM Mass Rosary LC 
Carnival  
Immaculate Heart of Mary 
 

Sunday – June 9 
 

Helping Hands Ministry 
 

Do you need help this spring season cutting the lawn or 
planting flowers? Do you need a car ride to a doctor's 
appointment or to Mass on Sundays? There's a ministry 
here at St. Mary's that can help you out. 
 

Helping Hands is a group of volunteers who help fellow 
parishioners with a variety of jobs. Please call the Parish 
Office at 201-384-0557 for more information. Leave your 
name, phone number and specific request. 
 

If you're interested in volunteering with Helping Hands, 
please email john.soltes@gmail.com or call 551-486-
4367. 

 

Eucharistic Adoration - Sunday, June 2 
 

Please join us for an hour of Eucharistic Adoration 
on the Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ on 
Sunday, June 2 from 11:00am until 12:00pm in the 
lower church. 

Summer Daily Mass Schedule  
 

Please note , beginning Tuesday, May 
28 until Friday, August 30, 2013, there 
will only be one daily Mass at 8:45am. 
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Dear Friends, 

There are so many exciting things happening 
here at St. Mary's.  The Universal Church celebrates the 
feast of the Body and Blood of Christ.  The Eucharist is 
the heart and center of our Catholic faith.  Jesus gives of 
Himself in the Sacrament of His Body and Blood, The 
Eucharist.  We are strengthened by the Eucharist as 
Jesus gives of Himself to us, we are to be Eucharist to 
others and give of ourselves to those who are in need, to 
the Church at large.  Let us become what we consume in 
the Eucharist.  This weekend after the 10am Mass, we 
will have Eucharistic Adoration in the Lower Church until 
12 noon. Pope Francis has asked all parishes in the 
Universal Church to have a holy hour on this feast to 
show our love and devotion to the Eucharist and unite 
ourselves in prayer as Catholics.  Please join us for this 
holy hour of prayer before the Blessed Sacrament. 

We welcome back this weekend Fr. Luis Mario 
Garcia and his family who came from Colombia to be a 
part of his Ordination to the Priesthood.  Fr. Luis offers a 
Mass of Thanksgiving for us as a parish community at the 
12 noon Mass and we give thanks for his presence 
among us during this last year.  We also pray for him as 
he begins his priestly ministry, his assignment is to St. 
Rose of Lima Church in Newark. 

We also welcome two new faces to our parish 
community.  First, Deacon Duberley Salazar, who was 
assigned here as our new transitional deacon.  He will be 
living with us full - time this year and we look forward to 
his ministry with us.  Second, Philip Micele is a 
seminarian at Immaculate Conception seminary, South 
Orange.  He will be going into First Theology this year.  
He will be with us for six weeks this summer helping out 
and getting some parish experience.  We are happy to 
have them both here with us at St. Mary's. 
 Finally, its Carnival time!!!!  Please join us for our 
annual carnival from Wednesday, June 5 thru Saturday, 
June 8.  If you can help us out and volunteer some time 
at the carnival, please call the parish office or see Fr. 
Michael.  The Carnival is a great example of the Body of 
Christ at work here in Dumont!  Let us make this another 
great Carnival event this year. 

Have a Great week! 

 
        May God be Praised, 
    Fr. Dominic 
 

God’s Plan for Giving –“The measure of your free- 
   will offering shall be in proportion to the blessing  
   the Lord, your God, has bestowed on you.” 
          (Deuteronomy 16:10) 
 

Collection May 25 - 26  $9,269.00  
Same Weekend 2012  $9,835.00 
 

Treasure from our children’s envelopes. $2.00 
~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 

Here are some of the good deeds that the children of 
St. Mary’s did as a way of showing their love of God 
and of our parish.  We hope that they will always know 
how important what they do for God and for us truly is.  
Even though they are still young, they can give us a 
wonderful example to follow. 
 

  “I helped someone.” 
  “I said my prayers.” 

~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 
Stewardship Prayer 
 

Dear Lord, 
 

O Divine Giver of all gifts, grant us the daily graces we 
need to follow closely in the footsteps of Jesus in the 
way we live out our lives and make use of our gifts. 
Daily, may we renew with You our small part of the 
world by allowing Your will to be accomplished in and 
through us. 
 

Help us to trust in Your love for us and to grow in our 
fidelity and relationship with You. 
We thank You for the trust You place in us as stewards 
of our personal gifts.  May the Holy Spirit guide us in 
placing our time, talent and treasure at the service of 
each other so that together we may faithfully witness 
the Christian message and thus become your holy 
people. 
 

Amen. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Archbishop’s Annual Appeal  
 

Thank you to our many parishioners who have already 
made their pledge to the 2013 Archbishop’s Annual 
Appeal.  As of May 7th, 209 families pledged for a total 
of $41,301.00.  With your help, we can reach and 
hopefully surpass our goal of $52,917.00. 
 

If you have not done so, please remember to return 
your completed pledge envelope for the Archbishop’s 
Annual Appeal.  You may place the envelope in the 
collection basket or bring it to the office. 

Copies of Fr. Dominic’s book entitled 
“Witnesses to the Gospel: Reflections 
on Saints and Others Who Inspire.” are 
still available for purchase at $10.00.  If 
you would like a copy, please stop by the 
parish office. 
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Serving in Afghanistan 
We ask God to keep in his care all those who are serving 
overseas in our armed forces, especially in Iraq or 
Afghanistan. They are listed below and we ask your 
prayers for them. 
 

Wayne Lawton   Michael Bianco   Kyle Zownir 
Alicia Newball   Angelica Peji   Anthony Hacket, Jr. 

Donald Dickson   Edward Bryan Frago   Anthony Dunkin 
Christopher Lynch   Tyler Thompson   Michael Whitford 

James Phillips   Aidan Nugent   Ryan Shireman 
Joshua M LaBazzetta   Brian Collins   James R. Melady 

Alvin Joseph Garabiles   Christopher Cookson 
Christopher Minayn   Christopher Kishbach 

Major David Christopher Pierson   Capt. Peter Messina 
 

If you have a relative serving in Afghanistan, please call 
the rectory so that we can add his/her name and offer a 
prayer for him/her. 

Pray for our Sick 
Peter Ramzi...John Ramzi…Roberto Choi...Joan Fleming 
Andy & Dita Bundoc...Valerian Laya...Betsy Gomez 
Donald Trainor...Suzanne West...Lyla McMahon...Vinnie 
Bob Dondero...Emily Stevens...Frances...Rita Crowley 
Sr. Peggy McGaffney, SSND...Christopher Smolar 
Larry Rubin..Bob Jackson...Sara Kinzler...Anital Harry 
Alex Salvaggio...Evelyn Paulsen...Mary Laduca 
Francesca Baudone...Antonia Fernandez...Ali McMahon 
Kristi Marie Carbonaro...Mary M...Carlos Rene Padilla 
Irene Mazur...Patricia O’Connor...Hailey Van Weathering 
Carmella Reilly...William, Robert & Mildred Dellner 
Emily Del Vecchio...Helen Smyth...Joan & Lou Toupin 
Walter Gibb...Honora O’Connor...Guiseppe Calamita 
~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~  

How To Report Abuse 
 

The Archdiocese of Newark takes very seriously any and 
all credible complaints of sexual misconduct by members 
of the clergy, religious and lay staff of the archdiocese.  
We encourage anyone with knowledge of an act of 
sexual misconduct to inform the archdiocese immediately 
so that we may take appropriate action to protect others 
and provide support to victims of sexual abuse.  
Individuals who wish to report an allegation of sexual 
misconduct may do so by calling the Archdiocesan Office 
of Child and Youth Protection at 201-407-3256. 
~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~  

Rosary Linen Schedule - May and  June 2013 
 

June 2    Mary Daly   June 9    Diane Gerrity 
June 16  Eleanor King  June 23  Pat Barclay 
June 30  Beverly Serafini 

A Thought from  
Ven. Miriam Teresa: 

 
It is quite possible to live a life of 
seemingly superhuman activity, and yet 
lay up practically nothing for eternity.  
Why?  Because self, not God, is at the 
bottom of it all. 
 

 (Unpublished manuscript, p. 16) 
≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈  
Please pray for her Canonization and visit our new 
painting of her located in the vestibule of our church. 
≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈ ≈  

Prayer for Canonization 
 

Most Holy and Blessed Trinity, Whom Sister Miriam 
loved so ardently, grant that we, like her, may become 
ever more conscious of Your Divine Presence within 
our souls.  We implore You to show signs that Your 
humble servant enjoys glory with You in Heaven, and to 
hasten the day when we may render her a public tribute 
of our veneration and love. 
 

Glory be to the Father and to the Son and to the Holy 
Spirit, as it was in the beginning, is now and ever shall 
be, world without end. Amen. 

Girl Scouts Gold Award Project 
 

Girl Scout Ambassador Cara Lyons is working on her 
“WARMTH for the Winter Gold Award Take Action 
Project!”  She is collecting for the Clothing Boutique of 
The Fr. English Community Center in Paterson , New 
Jersey. 
 

They are in need of new hats, scarves, and gloves for 
this winter, 2013/2014.  Any size, any color, for children 
and adults.  Donations can be store bought or hand 
made.  They are also in need of canned goods. 
The items are due on June 27th at 3:00pm and they can 
be dropped off at 29 Wilkens Drive, Dumont.  There’s a 
box on the porch. 
 

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to email Cara at 
JCL8003@yahoo.com. 
 

Spread the word to family and friends! 
~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~  

Knights of Columbus Events: 
 

Upcoming Meetings 
The Council’s election for a new slate of officers is going 
to be held during the meeting on Monday June 3rd at 
8PM. All members of St. John’s Council should try to 
attend. 
 

The newly renovated Council is open on Friday evenings 
from 8-11PM. Why not stop in and learn more about us! 
Hall Renting & Catering - Planning a party soon? Call 
George D at 201-338-2617 for information or check our 
website: www. kofc1345.org. 

We will start a new list on July 7, 2013.  If you would like 
our parish to continue to pray for family, friends or loved 
ones who are ill and in need of prayer, please call the 
parish office – 201-384-0557.  We will put their names 
on the sick list once again and continue our prayer for 
them.  If you want their name to be added to our Prayer 
Chain, please let us know that as well. 
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PACT/Religious Education Program  

Re-registration has begun for our  
PACT/Religious Education Program  

 

Re-registration forms have been distributed to our 
PACT families.  Please re-register before our current 
school year ends in order that we may plan for the 
upcoming year… thank you! 
 

NEW Religious Education Families 
Do you know any families with children who 
should be in PACT/Religious Education?  
Perhaps the family moved into Dumont or 
the children no longer attend Catholic 
school.  Families who need to enroll in 

PACT/Religious Education should call (201) 384-3062 or 
e-mail religioused@stmarysdumont.org  
 

Catechists Needed! 
As we plan in advance for our 2013-14 year 
we are aware of several openings for 
catechists.  Your commitment to be here at 
St. Mary’s is about twice per month during 
the school year.  We have various sessions 
Sunday a.m., Monday p.m., and Tuesday after 
school.  Class sizes are kept reasonable.  Think about 
helping to sow the seeds of faith through this important 
ministry.  Now is the time to call us at (201) 384-3062 or 
e-mail religioused@stmarysdumont.org.  Thanks! 
~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~  

Youth Ministry 
 

Dates of J Walk Events 
 

Sun., June 2nd - 6:30pm last regular meeting.  All newly 
confirmed students welcome! 
Wed. - Saturday, June 5 - 8.  Carnival 
Sun., June 23rd - 6:30pm Senior send off and Ice Cream 
Social. 
Sun., June 30th at 10:00am Youth Group Mass   
Thurs., July 11th to Sunday 14th - Florida Mission Trip. 
~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~  

Family Shelter THANKS YOU 
 

Our thanks to all those who helped us accomplish our 
part in making those families in the shelter see that 
people care.  To those who cooked and our overnite help 
a special thank you . 
Our next turn at the Family Promise Shelter will be in 
November when we will be needing help again . We 
would appreciate anyone helping to cook part of a meal 
or staying overnight. 
~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~  

Hospital Privacy 
 

Please remember that current privacy laws regarding 
patients in hospitals do not allow the hospitals/pastoral 
care offices to contact parishes if their parishioners are in 
the hospital.  If you or a loved one are going into the 
hospital and want a priest to visit you or that loved 
one, please call the rectory office and let us know. 

Congratulations to the 7th Graduating Class of 
Transfiguration Academy. 

 

We wish the graduating Class of 2013 
God’s speed and blessings, as they 
conclude their Elementary school 
education and go on to the high schools 
of their choice.  As we offer our 
congratulations, let us also remember the 

dedicated individuals who along with their parents, 
provided the knowledge and guidance to get them to 
this point, 

“The Catholic School Teachers” 
 

Teachers play a key role in our life and have a major 
share in shaping it.  It is a teacher who, with chalk and 
board or SMART Board and iPad, teaches our students 
the lessons of life.  In the small world of our school, our 
teachers give us a glimpse of the universe whether on 
the playground or in the classroom. 
 

They instill in our minds ideas to ponder and in our 
bodies the skills of a sports champion; they inculcate in 
us the virtues of life, they nurture souls and, teach as 
Jesus did.  Words are never enough to thank these role 
models, our teachers. 
 

Albert Einstein once said, "It is the supreme art of the 
teacher to awaken joy in creative expression and 
knowledge."  The psychologist Carl Jung offered these 
words, "The curriculum is so much necessary raw 
material, but warmth is the vital element for the growing 
plant and for the soul of the child." 
 

We thank our Transfiguration Academy 
teachers for, in the words of Saint John 
Baptist de La Salle, patron of all teachers, 
they "touch the hearts, nurture the souls, 
kindle the minds and inspire the lives of 
the students entrusted to their care." 
~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~  

Son West Roundup VBS 
Monday, July 15 – Friday, July 19 

 

At SonWest, we’ll celebrate all the fun 
of being buckaroos—so grab a 
sarsaparilla and join in the jamboree! 
There’ll be food, games, music, crafts—
and amazing true stories that point you 

and your kids to Jesus! 
VBS is open to children who have completed Pre K - 5th 
grade.  It runs from 9:00 a.m. - 12 noon each day and is 
$15 per child.  Registration forms are at the doors of the 
church as well in the Parish and Religious Education 
Offices.  Questions?  Contact Erin Calev at the Parish 
Office 201-384-0557  
The only people who have more fun at VBS than the kids, 
are the volunteers!  We need volunteers of all ages to 
help with VBS.  If you can help out any of the days of 
VBS please fill out the volunteer section on the 
registration form.  Please note that volunteers who are 
over 18 will have to attend a Protecting God's Children 
Seminar and authorize a background check. 
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Sausage and 
Peppers 

Hamburgers 

Chicken 
Fingers 

Pretzel 

Desserts 

French 
Fries 

International Night 
 

Thursday   Friday 

ITALIAN   FILIPINO 

Hot Dog 

Soda, Water, 
Coffee Italian Ices 
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Big 50/50 Raffle 
$5.00 a Chance 

Drawing Saturday 
June 8, 2013 
10:30P.M. 

Three (3) prizes : 
 

First Prize       25% of the proceeds 
Second Prize  15% of the proceeds 
Third Prize     10% of the proceeds 

Visit Our Midway  
 

 - Featuring -  
 

*Wheels and Games* 
*Rides and Prizes* 

*Food and Refreshments* 

Daily 50/50 Raffle 

“Pay One Price” 
Saturday, June 8 
1:00PM-5:00PM 

 

Pay $20.00 - 
Unlimited Rides 

until 5:00PM 
 

Bracelets on sale 
until 4:00PM. 

Visit the White  
Elephant Sale in  
Szelest Hall!!! 

Volunteers are still needed.  
Please see Fr. Michael for 

Game Booth Operators and  
Fr. Nick for set-up & clean-up. 


